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Photo: A new artist impression of the Stage 3 building from the Edward Street vehicle entrance. 

New artist impressions 

A fresh series of artist impressions of the Stage 

3 building was unveiled in July during a visit to 

the construction site by the Minister for Health 

Brad Hazzard. 

This will be a 21
st

 century health facility 
for the Riverina. 

Minister for Health Brad Hazzard 

Accompanied by Member for Wagga Wagga Dr 

McGirr, Minister Hazzard spent time on the 

construction site and also visited the new  

BreastScreen NSW Wagga Wagga clinic in the 

city’s central business district. 

 

Photo: (from left) Minister for Health Brad Hazzard, 

Wagga Wagga MP Dr Joe McGirr and MLHD Chief 

Executive Jill Ludford on the Stage 3 construction site 

in July.  
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The winning name is ... 

Wama-rra  

10 year old Hamish Wilkinson from Wagga 

Wagga Public School is the winner of the 

Name the Crane Competition. 

Hamish was inspired by the Wiradjuri word for 

‘build’ in selecting the name Wama-rra for the 

tower crane on the Stage 3 construction site. 

He has won an iPad. A banner with the crane’s 

name will be displayed from the 48.9-metre 

crane. 

Six other students secured places in the Name 

the Crane Colouring Competition. See the 

work of all the Competition winners on the 

Redevelopment website here. 

More than 200 students from primary school 

students across Murrumbidgee Local Health 

District entered the Competition. 

A selection of the entries will be displayed in 

the Wagga Wagga Hospital foyer from the 

middle of  August. 

Caption goes here 

Photo: (from left) Minister for Health Brad Hazzard, 

BreastScreen NSW Director Debbie Lattimore and  

Wagga Wagga MP Dr Jo McGirr  in the recently opened 

BreastScreen NSW Wagga Wagga clinic in July.  

Above: A winning entry in the Name the Crane  

Colouring Competition by Harper Pollard from Kooringal 

Public School. 

Photo: CPB Contractors Site Manager Tim Bradley 

(left) and Senior Project Engineer Joshua Toohey took 

time out from construction of the Stage 3 building to get 

their annual flu shots at Wagga Wagga Base Hospital.  
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